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December 5, 1978

Mr. Jack F. Fallin, Jr.
Pacific Gas & Electric Co. ,

31st Floor
77 Beak S'.reec
San Francisco, CA

RE: Dccket No. P-564-A (Stanislaus Nuclear Project,
Unit No. 1)

Dear Jack:
.

At our meeting on November 14 and 15, you asked
whether the intervenors and the NRC staff would consider devel-
eping various categories of documents which might be excluded
from production currently under way by PG&E. We have reviewed
that question, including the specific propos51 you made, and
have agreed that certain categories of documents may be ex-
empted frca production.

The category that you asked us to consider was ccm-
plaints to PG&E from retail customers concerning service by
PG&E. We believe that so long as those accu =ents are retained
and, if needed, can be made available for inspection by the
intervencrs and staff, they may be currently withheld from
PG&E's production effort.

The second category which we believe can be exe=pted
from production at this time involves files dealing with vari-
ous types of legislation. In all files containing copies of
bills or proposed acts introduced into the California Legisla-
ture or the United States Congress, you may exclude from pro-
duction at this time all copies of bills and acts themselves,
unless a particular copy contains marginal notations of any
kind. In many cases, it has been cur experience that bills and
acts constitute the bulk of the documents in these types of
files and consequently this exclusion should save PG&E frem
considerable production burden. It is important to note rhat
no memoranda concerning any bills and acts are included within
this exclusion.
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